
From: Marcy Garb 
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 5:30 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: Comment on RIN 1210-AB79 
 
The recently enacted regulation requiring investment advisers to have fiduciary responsibility to serve the 
best financial interests of their investors, rather than their brokerage firms, is a good regulation.  I do NOT 
agree that the regulation should be changed. 
Marcia D. Garb 
Bensalem, PA 19020  
 
 
 
 


